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To the Oregon Judiciary Committee: 

As members of the Measure 114 Leadership Task Force, we are thanking you for your work to 

date on this very important Senate Bill.  

Again, today in Nashville we’ve lost lives of 3 children and 3 teachers to lax gun regulations. 

Don’t let this continue in Oregon.  

Any legislation to implement Measure 114, now in the form of SB 348, must fully implement 
Measure 114 as Oregon voters supported and passed it.  

As our leaders, please clarify provisions and smooth implementation, but don't weaken 
Measure 114 in any way. 

We are NEUTRAL on SB 348-1. 

We appreciate your work to date, but we do not want to weaken Measure 114 as it was 
accepted by the people of Oregon, 3500 volunteers who gathered 165,000 
signatures/petitions that secured Measure 114 on the November ballot. 

It is time for Oregon! 
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